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On Tuesday, as part of the National Day of 
Reflection, we each made leaves, writing our 
reflections of the year and hopes for the 
coming year. Our leaves were then added to 
those from Y6 to make this display in the 
corridor.  

  

 

 This week we have also been busy 
printing and sewing ready to put together 
our sky-ships next week. 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Reminders: 

 Reading 5 times a week – please hear your child read at least once a week 
and sign their reading record book. 

 Spellings – we have completed the Y5/6 spelling list and will be testing the 
whole list after the Easter holiday. We will then be revising some common 
spelling rules, patterns and phonics.  

 TTRockstars 


